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Congratulations to XZ's newly retired leaders, Col. Lance Clark, Expeditionary Support & Innovation 
director, and Col. Andrew Pate, Expeditionary Support Division chief. Both of these gentlemen have 
been instrumental in the success of the Expeditionary Support and Innovation Directorate and we 
appreciate their hard work, dedication, and leadership.   
 
On behalf of the entire organization, we send our thanks to them for their many years of service and 
sacrifice and we wish them the best as they transition to the next chapter in life.   
 
Serving as the interim XZ director is Ms. Jadee Purdy and interim XZS Division chief is Lt. Col. Stacy 
Eskridge. 
 

                                 


